
Citizens of the 
World Week in the 
Early Years!
17th – 21st October 2022



In Nursery and Reception, we have been 
using this opportunity to find out more 
about our world and to celebrate the many 
nationalities and cultures represented in our 
school.

We thought about the values of respect, 
responsibility, equality, fairness and 
consideration.

Take a 
look at our 
learning!



We found out about 
flags!



Making Scottish 
shortbread!



Finding our 
national flags!



Making Autumn 
crowns!





Investigating 
technology!

Role play in the mud 
kitchen!



Reading, mark 
making and 

writing!



Fine motor 
skills!



Phonics snap!



Sharing our 
national dishes!



Exploring pattern 
and texture!



Being creative!



Using books to find 
out about other 

places aand making 
sandwiches for our 

guests!




